
 

 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST NOTICE 

 
The United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees (UNHCR), Office of the Director MENA in 
Amman is making initial preparations to contract a financial services provider to deliver 
humanitarian cash assistance. 
 
The services must meet the following specifications: 

1. Full compliance with prevailing national and international regulations; 
2. Availability of services in Egypt, Iraq, Jordan, Lebanon, Syria, and Turkey;  
       or at least the capacity to have or establish an operational presence in each country;  
3. Ability to integrate with other UNHCR suppliers, notably biometric authentication services 

and possibly other local financial service providers. 
 
An information session on the detailed requirements will be held on 28 August 2017 at 09:00 UTC. 
The session will be held online through WebEx. Detailed requirements will be formally shared with 
financial service providers who confirm their interest and capability subsequent to the 
aforementioned information session. 
 

Interested financial service providers are invited to attend this session. This session will only be 
available via WebEx. Any interested entities are asked to sign up for this information session by 
sending an email with the name of the financial services provider they represent, the 
participant’s name, title and contact details to JORRHMBID@UNHCR.ORG 

by latest 26 August 2017 at 23:00 UTC. 
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